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Dear RIPE Panel Members

 

On behalf of Quality Enhancement Cell (QEC), Khwaja Fareed University of Engineering and Information
Technology (KFUEIT), Rahim Yar Khan, I am pleased to extend a formal invitation for you to serve on the
panel for the upcoming Review of Institutional Performance and Evaluation (RIPE), scheduled to be held
from May 27 to 30, 2025. This important quality assurance activity is conducted under the framework of the
Higher Education Commission (HEC) of Pakistan's Quality Assurance Agency (QAA), following the
guidelines outlined in the PSG 2023. The RIPE process serves to evaluate the institution’s overall
performance, governance, and adherence to quality standards. The members are requested to reach the
executive meeting shall in admin building at 9:15 am on 27th May 2025. Your valuable insights and
evaluation will greatly contribute to ensuring that the review is thorough, impartial, and aligned with HEC
expectations. Following is the composition of the Review Panel.

1. Dr. Shahzad Murtaza – Pro-Vice Chancellor, Convener
2. Dr. Muhammad Sagir – Dean of all Faculties, Member
3. Dr. Khalid Nadeem Riaz – Director Academics, University of Okara, External Member
4. Dr. Muhammad Bilal Tahir – Director QEC, Member
5. Engr. Dr. Shahid Atiq – Director Academics, Member
6. Dr. Aslam Khan – Associate Dean, FoAMS, Member
7. Dr. Saleem Ullah – Treasurer, Member
8. Engr. Dr. Muhammad Umer Farooq – Additional Director QEC, Member/Secretary

We would be honored to have your participation in this significant academic and quality assurance exercise.
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me for any queries. 

Best Regards,

Muhammad Umer Farooq, PhD 
Additional Director / Head,
Institute of Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering,
Additional Director
Quality Enhancement Cell (QEC)
Khwaja Fareed University of Engineering and Information Technology (KFUEIT),
Abhu Dhabi Road, Rahim Yar Khan, Punjab,
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